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Comments: The fact that weed killing agents like glysophate are spread on the ground by 4FRI contractors after

the thinning projects has now lead to those chemicals being detected in the drinking water of some private and

municipal water wells.

 

These CANCER causing &amp; poisonous chemicals are now the subject of class action law suits against the

chemical manufacturer.

  

WHY IS THIS WEED SUPPRESSION PART OF THE 4FRI SCOPE AND ALLOWED TO CONTINUE BY THE

CONTRACTORS? 

 

OUR PRISTINE AQUIFERS AND PUBLIC HEALTH SHOULD BE PROTECTED BY THE GOVERNMENT NOW

CONTAMINATED BY THEM.

 

PLEASE DISCONTINUE WEED SUPPRESSION CHEMICAL APPLICATION BY THE 4FRI CONTRACTORS.

 


